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face in the whole District, is cover-
ed everyw,,here, except on somne of
the more prominient parts of the old
gravel beaches, by a layer of bog
m-osses from two to five feet deep,
and is thuls o)ne continuious swamp,
broken only by the narrowvý channels
of the streams, which flow across it.
In no case was any suich great
depth of moss discovered as is found
in many of the rock basins in the
forest country farther south.

This great swamp covering the
Littoral plain has anl area of 60,000
square miles within the District of
Patricia, ai-d if the adjoining areas
to the west, in -Manitoba, and to the

Interior lipland Country. The low-
er layers of moss, and doubtless also
the underlying ground, are frozen
throughout the year, while the uipper
layers are in summer completely
.soaked with water, so that travel
over it at that season of the year is
practically impossible. From the
surface of this soaking bed of moss
small isolated black spruce and tami-

thanl those
are collect(
groves.
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